

Dear Parent/Guardian

We are pleased to advise that your son/daughter has successfully completed the *Course Selection Process* for entry into Senior School in 2016. They have been able to identify appropriate and realistic post-school aspirations. They have also been able to identify the post-school training and qualifications that need to be achieved. Finally, they were able to select a program of Courses for 2016 which will place them in the best position possible to achieve their career goals.

The school will now use the selections for all Year 10 students to formulate a school-wide timetable which best suits as many students as possible. You should be aware that there may be a need to make some adjustments during the formulation of the timetable. In the first instance, the Reserve Courses chosen will be used to complete your child's Senior School program where it has not been possible to use the primary preferences. Confirmation of the final Courses included in your child's Senior School Program will be provided when all timetable anomalies have been rectified.

We trust that you and your child have found the *Course Advisory Process* a valuable opportunity to think about post-school aspirations. If you wish to discuss this matter, or any aspect of Senior School, please contact me on 9523 3610 or via email at owen.Martin@education.wa.edu.au.

We look forward to working with you in the future.

Yours sincerely

Owen Martin

Senior School Manager

16 June 2015

Stillwater Drive Baldivis WA 6171

Phone: (08) 9523 3600 Fax: (08) 9523 3606